
 
 

SHIRE OF NORTHAM 
 
 

BULK JUNK COLLECTION REGIONAL AREAS  
 

The Shire will be placing skip bins in central locations in the following localities to 
assist residents with the disposal of large junk items. Items such as paints, oils, 
asbestos, household hazardous waste and tyres must not be placed in the bins.  The 
following program is proposed: 

 

CYCLE TWO 
 
10 February – 23 February 2014 
     Southern Brook (near Hall) 
 
24 February – 9 March 2014 
     Grass Valley (Cnr George & Wilson St) 
 
10 March – 23 March 2014 
    Seabrook (Cnr Muluckine & Milhinch St) 
 
24 March – 6 April 2014 
     Spencers Brook (near Fire Shed)  
 
7  April – 20 April 2014 
    Clackline (Kimberly Road parking area) 
 
21 April – 11 May 2014 
     Wundowie (oval near Banksia Ave) 
 
12  May – 25 May 2014 
    Bakers Hill (near Pavilion) 
 

 
 

Any queries in relation to the regional bins should be directed to Carmen Sadleir on 
9622 6100 or records@northam.wa.gov.au 
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